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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – Pittsburgh Regional Transit will operate 
modified service on Monday, July 4, for Independence Day. 
 
Buses will operate on Sunday schedules. The light rail system will operate 
on special holiday schedules that can be found at 
www.portauthority.org/holidays. 
 
Due to anticipated high ridership at the Monongahela Incline, PRT will 
attempt to provide shuttle buses to transport riders up to Mt. Washington. 
Shuttle bus service will depend on employee availability. 
 
Since downtown road closures are still being finalized, riders are 
encouraged to allow for additional travel time and to check 
www.portauthority.org/detours before heading out. 

PRT Customer Service will be open from 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. The 
Downtown Service Center and administrative offices will be closed in 
observance of the holiday. 
 
Riders with questions are encouraged to call PRT Customer Service at 
412-442-2000 or 412-231-7007 for TTY. 
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